
City and County of San Francisco 
Department of Building Inspection 

London N. Breed, Mayor 
Patrick O' Riordan, C.B.O., Director 

· NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The Wednesday, January 25, 2023 regular meeting of the Access Appeals Commission (AAC) has 
been cancelled . 

The next scheduled regular meeting will be held remotely on Wednesday, February 8, 2023 at 1 :00 
P.M. unless cancelled . 

The AAC is scheduled to meet regularly on the second and fourth Wednesdays of each month, 
unless that day is a holiday or the meeting is cancelled. 

Thank you, 

Thomas Fessler 
Senior Building Inspector 

Secretary to the Access Appeals Commission 

Access Appeals Commission 
49 South Van Ness Avenue - San Francisco CA 94103 
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